PLANNING INSPECTORATE REFERENCE NUMBER: TR030001
Please find attached Anglian Water’s response to Written Representations.
Regards,

Jennifer Dean

Planning Liaison Manager

Anglian Water

Asset Management
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e: w: www.anglianwater.co.uk

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

The information contained in this message is likely to be confidential and may be
legally privileged. The dissemination, distribution, copying or disclosure of this
message, or its contents, is strictly prohibited unless authorised by Anglian Water.
It is intended only for the person named as addressee.

Anglian Water cannot accept any responsibility for the accuracy or completeness of
this message, and does not authorise any contract to be made using the Internet.

If you have received this message in error, please immediately return it to the
sender at the above address and delete it from your computer.

Anglian Water Services Limited

Registered Office: Anglian House, Ambury Road, Huntingdon, Cambridgeshire,
PE29 3NZ

Registered in England No 2366656

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure
Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Cable&Wireless Worldwide in partnership with
MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please
call your organisation’s IT Helpdesk.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded
for legal purposes.

Correspondents should note that all communications to Department for Communities and Local Government may be
automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for lawful purposes.
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1.

2.

Anglian Water Response to the Environment Agency Written Statement

1.1.

Anglian Water works closely with the Environment Agency to ensure there is
sufficient wastewater capacity to serve proposed growth within environmental
limits. We note the Environment Agency’s proposed wording of requirement 11
(EA Written Statement paragraph 4.31) and agree with the proposed

amendments.

Anglian Water response to E.ONs Written Statement

2.1.

2.2.

2.3.

2.4,

2.5.

Anglian Water notes E.ONs concerns regarding the proposed relocation of our
Sludge and Brine Main from Elsham Water Treatment Works and will work with

interested parties to understand their concerns.

During design, Anglian Water will notify E.ON should the proposed Sludge and

Brine Main diversions fall within the easement for E.ONs assets.

The Environment Agency, as the relevant authority for Environmental Permits,
will advertise and consult relevant parties prior to determining an application to

discharge.

Anglian Water considers the DCO needs to enable a decision to be made
promptly and the provision proposed by E.ON (E.ONs Written Statement
Appendix 11) could delay the project.

Anglian Water considers the proposed draft provision in E.ONs Written
Statement (Appendix 11) inappropriate and unnecessary as it duplicates other
processes (as stated in paragraphs 2.2 and 2.3). Anglian Water considers the

existing provisions, outlined above, to be sufficient to address the risks.
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